



CATHOLICACADEMIES.ORG

February 1, 2019

Dear Catholic School Parents and Guardians,

Catholic School provides a strong faith filled foundation for students to achieve in high school and beyond. Dedicated and qualified principals, teachers and staff strive to provide quality instruction to all of our students because they deeply believe every child can learn and succeed.

As you know, this is a costly endeavor and we are blessed to receive financial support from the Archdiocese of Washington, Monumental Scholars Fund and other donor support. We are strongly committed to our families and want to work with you to ensure your family's continued enrollment at Catholic School. Please make sure you have completed the on-line TADS Application for Archdiocesan Tuition Assistance so that all resources are considered.

With this letter you will find the 2019-2020 Tuition/Fees Schedule. For the 2019-20 school year we will be moving all payments to TADS and no longer use FACTS. We will continue to complete this current 2018-19 school year in the FACTS system.

After careful consideration, the Consortium of Catholic Academies Board has set the 2019-2020 tuition at \$7,050 a 3% increase. This increase is the same as last year's and helps to cover increasing costs of books, materials and other costs. The before and after care fees have also been increased by 3% due to rising costs of personnel. Additionally, we are making every effort to streamline fees into categories for ease of format.

To reserve your child/ren's space(s) for next school year, please complete the on-line re-registration through TADS by **Friday, March 29, 2019**. We encourage all families to continue to fill out the financial aid in TADS in order to be considered for <u>any</u> tuition assistance throughout the year.

Thank you for re-registering your child/children at St. Anthony Catholic School; we are very blessed to have such wonderful children.

Sincerely,

Michael Thomasian, Principal St. Anthony Catholic School

Michael Thomasian

Mrs. Rosio Gonzalez, President Consortium of Catholic Academies

415 Michigan Ave. NE, Ste. 110 Washington DC 20017 301.853.4540